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Dear Mr Beckett,
 
How can you even think about these two Lithium Storage Batteries going in here in Skagit Farmland in
the city of Sedro Woolley and by Hansen Creek, which the we spent over 2 million dollars for the
salmon stream and Skagit River.  Where is your head at?  Is this about money?  The citizens of Skagit
County don't want it????
 
The one at the so called Industrial site at the Port is surrounded by Farmland and Viva Organic Farms
and a mile from Padilla Bay?? 
 
You want to ruin our precious Farmland and posion people and land and fish and wildlife???
 
I want some answers now!
 
Ingrid and Charles Hinton 
360-466-8664 
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